April 9, 2021
Meeting held Via Text Message

Dave Abshire and other members of the Association met with Mike Powers, and engineer, to discuss
ways to fix the pier pylons.

Mike Powers designed and brought forward drawings and plans. This was at a price of $150.00

All Directors were in agreement to pay for the 5 copies of drawings-Via Text Message



